
YEAR 6 TRANSITION

Transition@tytheringtonschool.co.uk  

Dear Year 6 

Hello and welcome to Tytherington School!  
I bet you are wondering what is going to happen over the next few months?  

Friendship Forms  

We will ask you to complete an online form stating three friends that you would like 

to be in the same tutor group with as well as your name and your school. It is really 

important that you follow the instructions for this carefully. We will update you with 

how and when to do this after Easter. We will do our very best to ensure that you 

are placed with at least one friend from your list.  

How do we find out information about you? 

Over the next few weeks, we will be meeting with your Year 6 teacher, to find out 

more about you to ensure that we are ready to welcome you in September. 

We will be in touch again soon with details of how to complete your friendship form, 

and also details of the taster day which takes place on Monday 8th July.  

We look forward to meeting you all soon! 

With very best wishes 

Mrs Woods
Transition Manager

Mrs Healey
Assistant Headteacher


